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We are delighted to finally be able to reopen on June 15th, particularly as we have a fantastic new 

store that we hope will enhance the shopping experience for all our customers. 

 The health, safety and wellbeing of our customers and staff is our utmost priority. As a school 

uniform business, we have exceptionally high numbers of customers in the summer months, making 

it impossible to comply with social distancing in the shop. Unfortunately, we will not be able to serve 

anyone who just drops in. Therefore, to comply with current government guidelines and offer an 

improved level of service we are currently operating an appointment only system for high school 

children. Appointments will be available from June 16th , simply go to our website 

www.classroomclothing.co.uk and click the book appointment tab. Alongside this we have created a 

free click and collect service, book your collection slot then enter the online shop to order your 

uniform.  

 As the Covid-19 pandemic has had a global affect on all sectors, we are encouraging parents to buy 

their uniform as early as possible to guarantee the items and sizes you need. As always, we have a 

cut-off point which is August 14th 2020, after which we cannot guarantee stock availability. 

Thank you for your loyal support and understanding in these exceptional circumstances, we look 

forward to re-opening our store and re-instating some form of normality…. whatever that maybe.  

Wishing you all well - stay safe! 

Sue & Emma 
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